
18 August 2023 

WasteCo share purchase plan closing date reminder 

WasteCo Group Limited (NZX:WCO) would like to remind Eligible Shareholders1 of the 
opportunity to subscribe for new ordinary shares in WasteCo through its share purchase plan 
(SPP).  

The SPP closes at 5.00pm on Wednesday 23 August 2023. 

Eligible Shareholders are encouraged to read the offer document and investor presentation 
relating to the SPP which are available online at https://wco.capitalraise.co.nz/.  Eligible 
Shareholders who wish to participate in the SPP should submit an online application no later 
than 5.00pm on 23 August 2023.   

If you have completed your application recently, you do not have to take any further action. 

About WasteCo  

WasteCo is a leading South Island waste solutions company, processing and diverting liquid 
and solid waste from landfill. It provides comprehensive solutions for household, commercial, 
industrial and local authority customers.  

WasteCo is New Zealand’s only diamond certified Toitū Enviromark waste solutions provider 
and delivers outcomes that ensure its customers are at the leading edge of the sustainability 
frontier.  

The company provides waste and sorting options as well as waste remediation, sweeping and 
industrial cleaning services – all delivered using leading edge technology and highly trained 
customer focussed staff.  

The Christchurch-based business was established in 2013. 

ENDS 

For enquiries: 

Shane Edmond 
Non-Executive Chair 
WasteCo Group Limited 
Mobile: 021 995 519 

1 Eligible Shareholders are those persons who at 5.00pm on 10 August 2023 (being the Record Date), who are registered as 
WCO shareholder and whose address (as recorded on the share register) is in New Zealand. 


